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March 13 - 17, 2023

MAYOR'S OFFICE COMMUNITY
OUTREACH UPDATES

 

Stay connected to services and up-to-date on what's
happening in Salt Lake City!

 

Visit SLC.gov

Community Outreach Office Hours

The Community Outreach Team from Mayor Erin Mendenhall’s Office holds
monthly community office hours in locations citywide. Those with questions or

feedback about the City can drop in on a first come first serve basis.

March Community Outreach Office Hours

Tue, March 14th 4-6pm @ Santo Taco – 380 S State St 

Mon, March 20th 11am-1pm @ Corner Bakery Cafe – 610 Foothill Drive

Tue, March 28th 12-2pm @ Maven Create – 177 E 900 S #200

https://www.slc.gov/
https://www.slc.gov/
https://www.slc.gov/mayor/community-office-hours/
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Housing SLC Plan
Available for Review

and Comment

Housing SLC: Salt Lake
City’s 5-year Housing
Plan is now ready for

your review! The draft’s
housing goals and action

items are based on
feedback from 6,500+
residents about their

vision for the future of
housing in Salt Lake City.
Learn about the plan and

let us know what you
think about it.

We want your feedback
on the Housing SLC draft
plan before it is presented

to the City Council for
review and possible

adoption in June 2023. To
ensure this plan fits the
public’s needs, scroll

down on the website to
read the plan’s goals and
metrics and answer a few

questions about them.
The draft plan and

comment form are also
available in Spanish. For

2023 Master
Recycler Program

Registration is open for
the 2023 Salt Lake City

Master Recycler
program! The mission of
the program is to create
a network of champions
who are trained in waste
reduction strategies and
are able to assist with

outreach and
engagement in the
community. Master

Recyclers work within
their own neighborhoods

to educate about
recycling and encourage
people to reduce their

waste. Program
participants commit to

attending a minimum of
6 classes, 2 activities,

and 12 volunteer hours
to complete their

certification.

This free program
provides in-depth

instruction for residents
in an effort to promote
recycling and improve
waste diversion rates.

This opportunity comes
around once a year and
space is limited. Click
the link below to learn
more and sign up for
this year's courses!

 

MORE INFO

Join the Sister Cities
Advisory Board

Salt Lake City is currently
seeking members for the

Sister Cities Advisory
Board. The Sister Cities
program was founded in

1956 by President Dwight
D. Eisenhower. Today,

over 140 countries have
Sister Cities relationships,

connecting over 2,000
communities. In practice,
the relationships include

cultural exchange
programs, humanitarian

aid, dignitary visits,
economic development,
global awareness, and
educational exchange

programs.

Salt Lake City has active
relationships with

Chernivtsi, Ukraine;
Torino, Italy; Trujillo,
Peru; Izhevsk, Russia;
Keelung, Taiwan; and

Matsumoto, Japan.
Though there is a vast

range of diversity in these
relationships, all share the
common goal to promote

peace through mutual
respect, understanding,

and cooperation.
 

If you are interested in
lending your time and
talents to the program,

submit an application by
clicking on the link

https://slcmasterrecycler.com/course_schedule/
https://slcmasterrecycler.com/course_schedule/
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additional questions,
please contact the

Housing SLC team at
HousingSLC@slcgov.com.

MORE INFO

below. 

MORE INFO

Ballpark NEXT

The Ballpark NEXT Design Competition is still calling for entries through the end
of this week, March 17th! This ideas competition an opportunity for residents, post-
secondary students, and development professionals to tell us what they envision for

the future of the Smith’s Ballpark site. 

Note: The winning ideas and overall themes from the Competition may help
inform the development of the ballpark site, but the Competition will not be
the only opportunity for community members to contribute. There is still a

great deal of work to do, including community collaboration, before an
actual scope of development is drafted and ready to move ahead.

Learn more about the competition, get step-by-step instructions for submitting an
entry, and get your questions answered by visiting the Ballpark NEXT website!

MORE INFO

https://www.slc.gov/can/housing-slc/
https://slcgov.my.site.com/slccrm/s/Request?rt=a0F5G00000JZD1AUAX&category=Admin
https://www.slc.gov/ballparknext/
https://www.slc.gov/can/housing-slc/
https://slcgov.my.site.com/slccrm/s/Request?rt=a0F5G00000JZD1AUAX&category=Admin
https://www.slc.gov/ballparknext/
https://www.slc.gov/ballparknext/
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SLC Feedback Community
Keep up-to-date on surveys and sign up for project updates!

Salt Lake City believes that public input is very important in making the right
decisions for our City. On the Feedback Community web page, you will find a list
of projects that are currently collecting feedback and a list of reports from recently

closed surveys.

You can also stay in the loop on specific City projects by signing up for email lists.
Click the button below to learn more:

 

Visit the Feedback Community

SLCtv Media Updates 

Salt Lake City News - March 9, 2023

We have a new host, please welcome Yusuf Maung! On our episode this week, we
talked with SLC's Department of Economic Development about their Construction
Mitigation Grant program. We recapped the last City Council meeting, where
Council Members received briefings on the Northpoint Small Area Plan and a status
update about water supply/snowpack, among other issues. Finally, our History
Minute is about the little-known Pleasure Gardens of SLC.

For more videos, interviews, COVID-19 resources and the latest on SLC government
news, visit www.YouTube.com/SLCtvMedia.

https://www.slc.gov/feedback/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SLCtvmedia/videos
https://www.slc.gov/feedback/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qRkjHVAd3jw
https://www.youtube.com/user/SLCtvmedia/videos
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MORE INFO

Subscribe to our Newsletter HERE

Salt Lake City Mayor's Office | 451 South State Street, Room 306, Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

You are receiving this email because you have been identified by community outreach as an
important community group.  Please forward to other groups as you see fit.  If you were forwarded

this email please email communityoutreach@slcgov.com if you’d like to be included next time.
 

To contact the Mayor’s Office Community Outreach team please email:
communityoutreach@slcgov.com

https://www.youtube.com/user/SLCtvmedia/videos
https://slc-gov.force.com/slccrm/s/newsletters?Start=Community%20Outreach
https://www.youtube.com/user/SLCtvmedia/videos
https://www.facebook.com/SLCMayor/
https://twitter.com/slcmayor
https://www.instagram.com/slcmayor/
https://slc-gov.force.com/slccrm/s/newsletters?Start=Community%20Outreach
mailto:communityoutreach@slcgov.com
mailto:communityoutreach@slcgov.com
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